
These Bills are unecessary, since HB 315 and SB 182 have already been presented to the Judicial 

Committee to make Ohio much safer. These new Bills (HJR 2 and HB 607) would make Ohio less safe and 

continue to wreck havock on 11,727,000 families at a cost to us taxpayers of $456M/day ($360/yr). 


